NZMVA CLOSING DOWN



PUBLICATION OF ADVICE

Attention All Malay, Borneo confrontation and Thai Border Veterans & Whanau:

At a SGM of New Zealand Malayan Veterans Association (NZMVA) March 2021, a mandate was proposed and resolved unanimously, to begin the process of closing the NZMVA. This is due to the high mortality rate of veterans from these operational theatres, their advancing age and declining health.

Our first steps are advising by all practical means all veterans and their whanau of this process.

- 1. We would like to request that anyone meeting the NZMVA veteran criterion (or their whanau if deceased) contact the National Secretary NZMVA to give us your address details for final role purposes at teresa@vetnet.co.nz. We would like name, reg #, email address and phone number.
- 2. Our intention is the Association will cease all activities by 31st December 2022. All creditors paid and intellectual property (IP) transferred, and disposal of memorabilia (guardianship of IP is still in progress). This will be followed by deregistration of the incorporation at incorporated societies and other administration.
- 3. South East Asian Veterans Association has graciously offered NZMVA members the opportunity to join their organization by contacting mauricegrover@hotmail.com (or phone 021 185 1690) However, it is the veterans right to choose and so we are not transferring membership details currently held by NZMVA ever.

Any enquiries about this notice should contact Dave Fenton President NZMVA, in the first instance at dave@vetnet.co.nz

Regards,

Dave Fenton

Shift

On behalf NZMVA National Executive